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This proposed bill should be amended to include municipal courts that aren’t courts of 

record and should allow broader appeal rights for defendants. Our Justice and 

municipal court system isn’t remotely fair or transparent and we need better 

safeguards. 

 

The legislature should also expand the judicial ethics to justice courts and municipal 

courts. There’s no oversight of municipal court and justice court judges.   


